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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Yet again, we have reached the end of the first term… Academic year 2020-21 travelling at light speed, or so it seems, despite everything 

that is going on around the country, we have created a little corner of near normality. Thank you for all your support so far this year, 

you have been tremendous, thank you! 

Class 1 have been busy… 

     

A few examples of learning in Class 2… And a bit of filming… 

     

If you need anything, or have concerns then please do not hesitate to contact us… 

Attendance: 

Attendance so far this year has been wonderful across the school; we have a fantastic overall attendance of 98.9%. The challenge though 

is to maintain it, or better it by Christmas! 

100% Attendance ~ Term 1 

Class 1 Class 2 

Bradley Barnes Angel-Mae Potts Mason Denham Alfie Sidwells Olivia Leggett 
Adelaide Christie Harley Hulley Kaiden Sanders Kaylum Denham Jayden Hulley 

James King Freyja Newman Luke Morley Milly Behan James Potts 
Archer Pearce Corben Place Matthew Bedwell Kyle Edwards Sunny Birks 
Jaxx Sidwells  Amy King Isabella Place Amelia Newman 

  Ciaran Parnham   
 

Headteacher’s Award: 

Harley Hulley Using paint tools on IWB 

Bradley Barnes Fantastic phonics 

Nancie Mastin Reaching above the stars 

Angel Potts Reaching above the stars 

Adelaide Christie Reaching above the stars 

James King Fantastic phonics 

Adelaide Christie Interpreting data 

Amelia Newman Spider Story 

Amy King Creative ideas 

Harriet Dixon Creative ideas 

Kyle Edwards Brilliant music interview 
 

House Point Winners: The Green Emeralds 

Stars of the Week: 
 

Class 1: Angel-Mae Potts   

Class 2: Olivia Leggett 
 

Shining Stars: 
Jaxx Sidwells Using phonics when writing 
Angel Potts Concentration in writing 
Kyra Sanders Improved concentration 
Luke Morley Enthusiasm 
Amelia Newman Improved concentration in writing 
Alista Mastin Excellent effort in all she does 
 

Dates for your diary: 

End of Term 1 Thursday 22nd Oct 2020 

Start of Term 2 Monday 2nd Nov 2020 

End of Term 2 Thursday 17th Dec 2020 

Start of Term 3 Monday 4th Jan 2021 

End of Term 3 Friday 12th Feb 2021 

Start of Term 4 Monday 22nd Feb 2021 

End of Term 4 Wednesday 31st Mar 2021 

Start of Term 5 Monday 19th April 2021 

May Bank Holiday  Monday 4th May 2021 

End of Term 5 Friday 28th May 2021 

Start of Term 5 Monday 7th June 2021 

End of Term 5 Wednesday 21st July 2021 
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Parents’ meetings: 

Thank you to all the parents who took part in the Parents’ afternoon “calls” on Tuesday, it is always good to talk to you and have the opportunity to 

explain how much progress each of your children has made, particularly in the current climate.  Thank you for all the kind, positive and happy 

comments we had during the calls, they were gratefully received by all. Thank you! 

Promotional Film: 

The children were magnificent! We cannot wait to see the film once it has been edited… We’ll keep you updated.  

Half Term Communication: 

Please be aware that all staff will be taking a well-earned break over the half term and email communication will be suspended until Monday 2nd 

November. If there is an emergency, then please email the Trust using the email address below and the message will be transferred through to me. 

Thank you. 

enquiries@horncastleeducationtrust.org 

Reading at home: 

Our continued focus of the newsletter is how we assess the seven areas of reading, so that you will able to support your children even more at home. 

Assessment Focus 2 

To describe, select and retrieve information from a text:- 

• Recall specific information 

• Identify relevant points  

Make a reference to, or quote the text when discussing what has been read… Keep asking questions about the characters and setting… 

Remembrance! 

After half-term Remembrance Day products will be on sale in school to raise money for the Royal British Legion.  
 

 

 

Children return to school on Monday 2nd November 2020. 
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